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June 20, 2017

Re: Sanitary Sewer from West I-65 to East I-65
Project No. 2015-0070

Gentlemen:

Dynamic Construction, LLC (DCL) requests a time extension of 60 calendar days to the
referenced project because of the following.

|

2.

DCL experienced delays in fabricating the 42-inch bore head waiting for the City of
Franklin to approve the change order request.

DCL experienced delays because of extra depth excavation from Manhole A-10 to
Manhole A-11. Plan depth of Manhole A-11 is 6.1 feet. Actual depth of Manhole A-11
is 14.5 feet. This has caused a considerable amount of additional excavation and
shoring.

DCL experienced delays because of an unmarked water line. Although the water
line was shown on the plan it was never marked. All other utilities were marked. We
hit the unmarked line and the proximity of the water line to our proposed lines
resulted in additional time for repair and avoidance of the existing line going
forward.

DCL spent additional time performing the work involved with Work Change
Directive No. 1.

We understand there might be a change order to rework water line in Long Lane. Should
our price be accepted, this work will be performed in the 80-day time extension.

Thank you for your consideration of this request,

Sincerely,

Dyl%z;nstruction, LLC

Roger A. King

DYNAMIC CONSTRUCTION, LLC | 14 MAIN STREET EAST SUITE E | GORDONSVILLE, TN 38563
PHONE: 615-683-6200 | FAX: 615-683-6203


patricia.mcneese
Text Box
COF CONTRACT NO. 
2015-0070
ATTACHMENT A
PG 1 OF 1




